

PRAYER REQUESTS

Pray for our Thai language skills to continue to improve.

Pray for the relationships that were built this summer in Lampang.

Praise God for the summer teams and interns! May God bless them for their obedience.

CONTACT

Paul & Robyn Kramer Missionaries to Thailand Acct. #279718 giving.ag.org

paul.kramer@agmd.org robyn.kramer@agmd.org U.S. Phone (952) 456-4588

simplyserving.org









The Life Center is Now Open

Huge Praise Report! We finally found a building to rent and are excited to announce that we officially opened "The Life Center" in Lampang. The Life Center hosts our weekly church service as well as other ministry events. We've been inviting our Thai friends, and they are showing up. It has been great to see the church grow these past few months. Recently a young woman and her mother made the decision to follow Christ after praying for healing and receiving it, Praise God! Although our numbers are still small, God always shows up in a big way.

Summer Teams

This summer two Chi Alpha College teams and five amazing interns joined us in Lampang. They helped us build stronger relationships with people in Lampang and tell more people about Christianity. We had a number of party/game nights at The Life Center, which were a huge success. They also spent time with people at the local park, our favorite coffee shop, and an elementary school. We feel so blessed by the willingness of others to come serve in Thailand.

Living in Bangkok...yikes!

We never thought we would live in Bangkok but here we are as of the beginning of August. We will be here through November in preparation for the Thai Language Proficiency Test. So far our classes have been very difficult and challenging, which is exactly what we need. We are thankful that we can already see improvement in the way we communicate with Thai people.







SPENDYOUR EL